
Year 5 Newsletter
Summer Term 1

Please see details of some of our main topics this half term
English: In Talk for Writing we will be learning how  to write a meeting 
tale with a focus on setting and atmosphere.  In talk for Reading, we will 
reading Cogheart by Peter Bunzel with a focus on understanding 
differences in characters.
Maths: Percentages, perimeter and area and statistics 
Science: Life cycles of insects, mammals and amphibians
History: The Victorians - Life of a Victorian child
Art: Set design
Religious Education: Is being happy the greatest purpose in life?
Computing: Programming 
P.S.H.E: Relationships (see attached knowledge organiser) 
PE: Tennis/Health and Fitness Skills
Spanish: Can I ask for things at a cafe?

PE will be on Mondays and Thursdays this half 
term. 

Monday 29th April - Victorian Day at 
Gressenhall

Please contact us with any questions or 
concerns via the messaging service on Class 
Dojo.
 
Obama: Mrs Black- Mon, Wed, Thurs, Fri
Miss Banham - Tuesday
Hadid: Mr Graveling
For school absence or queries about school 
lunches please contact the school office. 
Mrs Dawson is the teaching assistant working 
across both classes. 

We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Easter holiday. We are looking forward to packing in 
lots of exciting learning experiences between now and half-term! 


